
From: Eleanor Lott
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2003 2:25 PM
To: 'CLYDE@WBRZ.COM'
Subject: Application MOD for E8694
October 9, 2003

Hello Mr. Pierce,

You filed a application Modification on September 26 for call sign E8694, File No. SES-
MOD-20030926-01333, but you did not submit the "RADIATION HAZARD STUDY".
Therefore you must submit this requested information to me in order for your application
to be processed and place on Public Notice.

Thank You
Eleanor M. Lott


